16 September 2016
Dear Parents and Carers
Re: Runways End Residential Visit 
Monday 10 to Wednesday 12 October 2016
I am writing to you regarding the residential visit to Runways End Activity Centre, Farnborough, from Monday 10 to Wednesday 12 October. 
We will be travelling by minibus leaving school at 10.30am on the Monday and returning at 2.30pm on the Wednesday. 
Please ensure that the next payment of £50 is paid by Monday 26 September.
I have enclosed a kit list, Runways End medical questionnaire and a Osborne School medication form. Please can you complete the medical questionnaire and return to me as soon as possible. 
If you have any questions about the equipment list or any general enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me in school, either by phone or e-mail s.lang@osborne.hants.sch.uk
Yours sincerely 

Stewart Lang
Head of Key Stage 4
